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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
CHCC launches online bill payment system 

 
The Commonwealth Healthcare Corporation (CHCC) launched its latest resource for patients who 
receive care on Saipan: online bill payment for medical services. The upgrade is part of the CHCC’s 
steps to modernize its processes and improve customer experience. 
 
Patients can now access their billing information online, quicker, and easier. To pay their bills, patients 
should visit www.chcc.gov.mp, click on Patient Resources, then click Pay Your Bill. 
 
“This resource will give our patients the opportunity to review and pay their bills online,” said Tiffany 
Sablan, director of revenue services. “Rather than mailing a check, calling CHCC, or having to drive to 
the main campus to pay their bills, this flexibility offers our patients convenience and ease of mind.”  
 
Patients will also have the option to schedule payments, set up auto-payments, set up an installment 
plan, and subscribe to email reminders. The system accepts Visa, MasterCard, and Discover.  
 
Patients can also pay their bills without registering for an account. All that is required for this option is 
the patient’s medical record (MR) number, last name, and date of birth. 
 
Plans to include claims from Tinian and Rota Health Centers will be available later in the year. 
 
For more information regarding this service, call (670) 234-8950, ext. 8734/2073. 
 
For more information about CHCC programs, follow @cnmichcc on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter; 
visit www.chcc.gov.mp; or call (670) 234-8950. 
 
This press release may be found online at http://www.chcc.gov.mp/pressrelease.html. 
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